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NH House Speaker Responds to President Biden’s Call for Intrusive Targeting of Unvaccinated 
Americans 

Concord, NH – Speaker Sherman Packard (R-Londonderry) released the 
following statement after Biden Administration mentions door-to-door 
campaign targeted at un-vaccinated Americans:   

“This type of political strong-arm tactic would not be well received by citizens of the Granite 
State. Legislators in New Hampshire will continue the fight to protect patients’ privacy and fight 
against federal overreach. We are well on our way to getting families and businesses back on 
track. Vaccines are available to those wishing to get vaccinated, and this idea of going door-to-
door to private homes is not something we would ever consider or welcome here.”  
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